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3 October 2025 

Public Transport Authority  
Segregation Arrangements – Approval decision 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published the Public Transport Authority’s (PTA) 
Segregation Arrangements. 

The Railways (Access) Act 1998 requires railway owners to make arrangements to segregate their 
access-related functions from their other functions and have appropriate controls and procedures to 
ensure that the measures in place operate effectively and are complied with. 

On 23 June 2025, the ERA approved the PTA’s proposed arrangements with one amendment, which 
ensured that all PTA’s routes are covered by its Segregation Arrangements. The PTA was required 
to update its proposed arrangements to reflect this amendment and provide them to the ERA for 
publication by 1 July 2025. 

On 27 August 2025 the PTA requested an extension of the submission date to 26 September 2025, 
which was agreed to by the ERA. 

The PTA submitted its amended arrangements on 30 September 2025. 
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